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NEW EUROPEAN INITIATIVE IN THE FILM INDUSTRY

CALL FOR PROJECTS

In May 2022, 9 European Funds officially launched NEW DAWN at Festival de Cannes to

support more diversity in the international film industry.

The film industry is still unequal in many ways. With the introduction of NEW DAWN the

participating funds want to explore more ways to establish variety and representation. A vibrant,

open and inclusive film industry with true diversity of perspectives and filmic expressions has

relevance for everyone.

Through NEW DAWN, filmmakers are invited to contribute to this mission. NEW DAWN will

operate as a production fund by making additional funding available for film productions and by

supporting film makers in setting up networks. The fund supports up to €200.000 for a feature

film (fiction or animated film) and up to €100.000 for a feature-length documentary. The first

submission deadline is June 27th, 2022.

Applications for NEW DAWN can only be submitted by an independent production company (a

legal entity) based in one of the participating countries of NEW DAWN: Belgium, Finland,

Ireland, Luxembourg, The Netherlands, Norway, Portugal and Sweden.

 

APPLY HERE

⠀ ⠀ ⠀ ⠀ ⠀

© 2022 Film Fund Luxembourg. All rights reserved. 

Film Fund Luxembourg is a public institution operating under the authority of the Ministry

of Culture. We support and promote films, series and games. Read more here. This e-mail

has been sent to @. If you do not wish to receive our newsletter in the future, please

UNSUBSCRIBE.

https://newdawn.film/
https://newdawn.film/
https://www.facebook.com/filmfundlux
https://www.facebook.com/filmfundlux
https://twitter.com/filmfundlux
https://twitter.com/filmfundlux
https://www.instagram.com/filmfundlux/
https://www.instagram.com/filmfundlux/
https://lu.linkedin.com/company/filmfundluxembourg
https://lu.linkedin.com/company/filmfundluxembourg
https://vimeo.com/248170491
https://vimeo.com/248170491
http://links.comgouv.lu/unsub2?m=&b=&e=dba6aedd&x=0J_BmcrKaaE8oQM0QanDTA&hl=FR

